
Hello to our lovely families, 

What a fun and busy week we have had. Thank you to all families who supported their child to wear 

spotty clothes today for our SPOTACULAR Pudsey Market for Children in Need. It was great to see 

so many families coming to join in the fun and games like Crazy Spotty Golf, Giant Squirty Art, Build 

the Bear, Name the Bear and to eat our spotty biscuits and cakes! Lots of fun and we have fundraised 

around £250 in the count so far - so thank you so much!! 

It is important that our children know that they are important and can make a really positive 

contribution to their community in other ways too. This week they have worked hard to support the 

Samaritans Purse Appeal and have sponsored ‘Jimmy’ at 

the Donkey Sanctuary. 

During this Anti-bullying  week children have been learning 

about 5 Ways to Stand up to Bullying. By clicking this 

image you can also see ideas that may be helpful for 5 

Ways to Talk About Bullying with Your Child. 

Please note that there is a Covid Booster Community 

Clinic at Lichfield Fire Station for eligible children. See 

flyer on page 5 for details.  

We hope you have a wonderful weekend, from Your Leadership Team 
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Key Dates 

If you have any recommendations for 

activities, places or groups that you think 

other parents and /or pupils would enjoy, 

please email it to:  

emily.thompson@saxon.set.org 

We will aim to include 

these in future newsletters 

to help share all your 

expert knowledge. 

Parents Recommend  

Monday 28th November - School Photographer in 

Friday 2nd December 9:30 - 11:00 - Explorers 
Department Christmas Craft Workshop for parents  

Tuesday 6th December - Rudolph Run 

Thursday 8th December - German Christmas Market  

Tuesday 15th December - Primary Christmas 
Performance  

Thursday 17th December - Christmas Dinners and 
Parties  

Friday 18th December - Christmas Carols and  

end of term  

https://www.thelilyjoproject.com/2021/10/12/bullying-and-mental-health-5-ways-to-stand-up-to-bullying/
https://www.thelilyjoproject.com/2021/10/05/bullying-and-mental-health-5-ways-to-talk-about-bullying-with-your-child/


What we have been up  to this week ... 



Children in Need 



Sleepover Club Highlights 

This week at  Sleepover 

Club, we have  been 

collecting small gifts for 

children less fortunate than 

ourselves. We packed the 

items into shoe boxes for the  

Samaritans Purse Appeal. 

We hope that the children 

will enjoy our Christmas 

gifts. 

We also thought about 

Jimmy the donkey, who we 

sponsor at the Donkey 

Sanctuary. Some of the 

pupils experienced the 

things that they thought he 

might need to be looked 

after, such as water, hay, 

food and being brushed. 

We watched a presentation about bullying as this has been 

Anti-bullying Week. We talked about bullying being repetitive 

and intentional and that we should ‘Reach Out’ to report 

bullying, or to support others who might be being bullied. 

We have posters in our bedrooms and other areas of 

Sleepover Club to show who we can talk to if we have 

any worries about anything. 

A                              

big thank you to 

everyone who sent           

in items for our    

shoe boxes! 



The CYP Covid Vaccination team are carrying out a community clinic at Lichfield Fire Station, 

WS13 6HX on Sunday 20th November 2022 between 10.00am and 3.00pm to administer Covid 

vaccinations. This includes 1st dose, 2nd dose and autumn boosters to those children between the 

ages of 5 and 17 if they are eligible. 

Your child is eligible for 1st or 2nd dose if: 

• They are aged between 5 years and 17 years (had to be 5 years old on or before 31st August 

2022) 

• Have not received a Covid vaccination before 

• If had a 1st dose needs to be 12 weeks before 2nd dose (8 weeks if Clinically vulnerable) 

• Have not had Covid 19 infection within last 12 weeks (28 days if clinically vulnerable 

Your child is eligible for an autumn booster if: 

• Aged 5 years and over are clinically vulnerable and had last vaccine 91 days or 13 weeks prior  

• Aged 5 years and over and live with someone who is immunosuppressed** (see table below) 

and had last vaccine 91 days or 13 weeks prior 

• Have not had Covid infection within last 12 weeks (28 days if clinically vulnerable) 

• Young Carers between 16 and 17 years defined as those who are eligible for a carer’s 

allowance, or those who are the sole or primary carer of an elderly or disabled person who is at 

increased risk of COVID 19 mortality and therefore clinically vulnerable 

Covid Vaccines 






